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Thank you...because without you, we would not be who we are today. 

2017 is a very special year for Henrico Federal Credit Union as it marks 

50 years since we received our charter as a credit union. All throughout 

2017 we invite you to help us celebrate this notable milestone. We will 

have special events, promotions, and activities to commemorate our 

50th year anniversary. Make sure to visit any of our branches, visit our 

website, and like us on Facebook to learn more about the history of your 

credit union. If you have a special story you would like to share please 

reach out to Stephanie Schroeder at schroeders@henricofcu.org.

C E L E B R A T I N G  50 years of service!

The first credit union branch was at the 
county building located at 21st and Main 
Streets. This is also the same location 
as the Inaugural Annual 
Membership Meeting.       

DID YOU KNOW?

C E L E B R A T I N G  C E L E B R A T I N G  

Nabisco 

Employees 

Credit Union 

members

WELCOME

On November 28 the membership of NABISCO Employees Credit 
Union voted to merge with Bellwood Credit Union. The newly formed 
partnership will provide the members of the former NABISCO 
Employees CU with access to enhanced products and services as 
well as an expanded branch and ATM network. 

We would like to welcome our new 
members and look forward to our 
partnership as we work together to 
further the credit union movement 
as well as the credit union mission 
of People Helping People.  

CONGRATULATIONS 
TEACHERS!

Bellwood Credit Union is proud to partner 
with NBC12 to recognize teachers in our 
community that are making a difference. 
Congratulations to our winners:

October: 
Samuel Turner, 
Holman Middle School
 
November: 
Gretchen Bassett, 
Winterpock Elementary 
School 
 
December: 
Assami Potter, 
J.L. Francis Elementary 
School  

To nominate a teacher, 
simply visit our Excellence in Education 
page at BLWD.org and tell us how they 
make a difference in their school 
and community.
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Happy New Year!
We Wish You and Your Family a Wonderful 2017!
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This credit union is federally insured by the National Credit Union Administration.  Equal Housing Lender. 

Holiday 
Closings

Lee-Jackson Day 
Friday, January 13, 2017

(Woodman & Nine Mile only)

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
Monday, January 16, 2017

Presidents’ Day 
Monday, February 20, 2017

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

NOMINEE BIOS
MAC BEATON (INCUMBENT)
Mac has served as a member of the Henrico FCU Board of 
Directors since 2010. He has also been a member of the Asset 
Liability Management Committee, Associate Director/Director 
Emeritus Committee, Facilities Committee, and the Personnel 
Committee while on the board. 

HENRY ROSENBAUM (INCUMBENT)
Henry Rosenbaum has served as a member of the Henrico 
Federal Credit Union Board of Directors since August 2015 and 
has been a credit union member since 1985. He is an active 
member of the community and previously volunteered with the 
Lakeside Volunteer Rescue Squad and the Virginia State Police 
Med-Flight program as a Paramedic.  

Henry is currently the Fire Marshal for Henrico County Division of 
Fire. During his 32 years with Henrico Fire, Henry has advanced 
through the ranks of Battalion Chief. Henry served as the 
Resource Manager for four years where he managed facilities, 
apparatus, personnel and equipment budgets, as well as fire and 
EMS supplies and capital improvements.

SAVE THE DATEANNUAL MEETING
MAY 3, 2017

Voting Rules & Regulations: Nominations may also be made by petition, signed by a minimum of 1% of the members of Bellwood CU (maximum 500). Nominations by 
petition must be submitted to the secretary of the Board of Directors by February 17, 2017. The petition must be accompanied by a statement of qualifications, 
biographical data and a certificate, signed by the nominee that s/he is agreeable to nomination and will serve if elected. There will be no nominations from the floor at the 
Annual Meeting, unless at that time there are not sufficient nominees for the open Board positions. To be eligible to vote you must be a primary member of Bellwood CU 
and be at least 16 years of age.

“I am committed to serving the members of the credit 
union. As a current board member, it is important to me 
to continue to look for ways to better serve our members 
while maintaining the core values that have made the 
credit union what it is today. I am also dedicated to helping 
continue with the mission of financial literacy education.”

“I will become well versed with all policies and laws of the 
credit union, the Federal Credit Union Act and all State 
and Federal Rules and Regulations pertaining to credit 
unions. I promise to uphold the responsibilities of a Board 
Member and advocate for Henrico Federal credit union 
members.”  

Mac is currently the Director of Career and Technical Education. 
He started his career as an Apprentice Electrician but has spent 
the last 31 years with Henrico County Schools as a teacher, 
Education Specialist, and for the last 17 years has served as 
the director.
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Scholarships can save you a lot of money when paying for school expenses! If you are a 
student graduating from high school in 2017 or an adult continuing your education, you 
are invited to apply for a credit union scholarship. ALL completed applications, including 
the completed essays, can be mailed to 9401 West Broad St., Henrico, VA 23294 or 
dropped off at any branch location no later than Friday, February 17, 2017 at 6:00 pm. 
Visit the scholarships page on our website for more information. 

Scholarships Available!

A new and more user-friendly website will be coming soon. 
We are excited about the new look, features, and 
upgrades. We will announce a launch date in the near 
future, so stay tuned for more information.

NEW WEBSITE

804-271-0181  |  memberservices@blwd.org


